

## WORK STUDY SESSION MEETING MINUTES BOARD OF DIRECTORS MOUNT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT Monday, March 22, 2021, 2:30 PM

The Board of Directors of the Mount Vernon School District, Skagit County, Washington, participated in a Work Study Session on Monday, March 22, 2021 at 2:30 PM at 3303 Cedardale Rd., Suite B300, Mount Vernon, WA.

The purpose of the meeting was to tour the Aspire program facility. Capacity of the building at the allowed 25% occupancy with 6' personal distancing was 12 people. To allow admittance, all health and safety protocols were followed including masks, 6' personal distancing, and remaining at or below 25% of the building capacity shown.

The board enjoyed the brief tour and looks forward to the facility opening.

No action was taken and the meeting adjourned at 3:00 p.m.

Larry Otos, President

Mount Vernon School Board

Ismael Vivanco, Superintendent